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LLOYDS RRGISTER
GLASGOW
23rd February 1924,
Dear 8ir,

In reply to the Secretary's letter of the 15th
instant regarding : he safet valves for the Cochrane donkey
boilers Nos.8966 and 8967, Glasgow reports Nos 42195 and
42196 respectively,. I beg to acquaint you that the Builders
state that the safety valves forwarded, and intended to be
used on these boilers, were 2 spring loaded valves , each
7407 square inch area to each boile .

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,
(8igned ) H.E.Forater

The 8ec.ectary,
GLASGOW .
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